
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Thank you for all your support throughout a long and difficult term. Up 
until a few weeks ago, we had been spared large amounts of coronavirus 
cases in school. Somewhat inevitably, it finally caught up with us and has 
ripped through Year 5 this last week. For those children in Year 5 
unaffected, please keep testing as we move into the Christmas holidays 
as we have had another couple of cases in the past two days. Please 
keep an eye on symptoms and our advice to everyone would be that if 
your child is unwell, whether they have the official three symptoms or 
not, complete a lateral flow test. If your child tests positive up to and 
including Sunday 19th December, please would you inform school on the 
email address: covid@pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk 
 
You do not need to inform school if there is a positive test after Sunday. 
Obviously, we will need to be informed if anyone tests positive at the 
start of the New Year in the days preceding the opening of school.  
 
Teacher Training Day 
School will be closed on Tuesday 4th January for a Teacher Training Day. 
 
Bikes and scooters 
Please ensure that no bikes or scooters are left in school over the Christmas period. We will not be able 
to take responsibility should anything happen to them during this time. 
 
Reading Newsletter 
Our reading newsletter elf is resting this week, due to spending large amounts of time this week working 
in the library after school on most nights, to create an even better environment for our children when 
they return after Christmas.  
  
Diary Dates 
 

Monday 3rd January School Closed – Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 4th January School Closed – Teacher Training Day 

Wednesday 5th January School open for start of spring term 

 
We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and hope everyone is able to enjoy it, whether you are isolating 
or not. We look forward to welcoming you back safe and sound to start the spring term. Take care. 
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